
 

 

 

We would like you to take part in our short survey exploring 

perceptions around different medical specialties for the 

chance to win £350 

Shift Learning has been commissioned to conduct some research to better understand perceptions 

around different medical specialties and where these might be formed.  

We’d therefore like to invite you to take part in a short online survey. As a thank you for your time, 

we’d like to enter you into a prize draw to win £350. Click on the link below to take part in the survey: 

 

If the link above doesn’t work, try copying and pasting this into your browser: https://shift-

learning.researchfeedback.net/wh/s.asp?k=149140159020 

Closing date: 15 July 2017 

Completion time: 10 minutes 

Prize draw: £350 

If you have any questions about the research, please contact Elsie Lauchlan at elsie.lauchlan@shift-

learning.co.uk or you can call 0207 253 8959.  

Best wishes, 

 

 

Shift Learning adheres to the Market Research Society Code of Conduct. You can find out more about them on their website. 
Please feel free to check their validity by calling the Market Research Society UK Freephone verification service free* on 0500 
39 69 99. 
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